
 
 
 

Uploaded to VFC Website 
   February 2013    

 
 

This Document has been provided to you courtesy of Veterans-For-Change! 
 

Feel free to pass to any veteran who might be able to use this information! 
 

For thousands more files like this and hundreds of links to useful information, and hundreds of 
“Frequently Asked Questions, please go to: 

 

Veterans-For-Change
 

 
 
 

Veterans-For-Change is a 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Corporation 
Tax ID #27-3820181 

 
If Veteran’s don’t help Veteran’s, who will? 

 
We appreciate all donations to continue to provide information and services to Veterans and their families. 

 
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=WGT2M5UTB9A78

 
 

 
 

Note:  VFC is not liable for source information in this document, it is merely 
provided as a courtesy to our members. 

 
 
 

 

11901 Samuel, Garden Grove, CA  92840-2546 

http://www.veterans-for-change.org/
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=WGT2M5UTB9A78


 
 
 
TRICARE Enrollment Updates Are a Click Away  

June 25, 2010  

As many as 400,000 permanent change of station (PCS) moves could occur in 2010. Dr. Charles Rice, who is performing 
the duties of the assistant secretary of defense for health affairs, is encouraging active duty service members and their 
families to head to the web when transferring to a new duty station. 
 
In a memorandum sent to all armed service assistant secretaries of manpower and reserve affairs, dated May 3, 2010, 
Rice asked that PCS orders include information about transferring TRICARE enrollment online to ease the PCS process 
for families and ensure continuity of health care. 
 
Depending on beneficiary status and circumstances, the Beneficiary Web Enrollment (BWE) website may allow 
enrollment changes, contact information updates and more through one of three log on methods: Common Access Card 
(CAC), “myPay” pin, or Department of Defense self service logon.  
 
TRICARE beneficiaries can learn more about the features of BWE and gain access to BWE through the links at 
www.tricare.mil/bwe. 
 
BWE is only available in the U.S. and active duty service members should contact their new military treatment facility to 
determine whether they can make changes through the web, or should wait until they reach their new duty station. 
 

http://www.health.mil/
http://www.tricare.mil/bwe
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